Town of Westwood

Commonwealth of Massachusetts

John Rogers, Chairman Todd Sullivan, vice chairman Stephen David Todd Weston Vesna Maneya



Karon Skinner Catrone, Conservation Age kcatrone@townhall.westwood.ma (781) 251-25

Mark Musacchio 169 Mill Street Westwood, MA 02090

December 17, 2021

re: #169 Mill Street – Minor Modification Assessors Map 20, Lot 166

Dear Mr. Musacchio:

Please be advised that at the December 8, 2021 Westwood Conservation Commission meeting, the Commission unanimously agreed that the changes including removal of retaining walls, leveling yard to original grade and lowing the infiltration system, as shown on sketch plan titled "West View", are not significant to the interest of the Wetland Protection Act or Westwood Wetland Bylaw or a significant change in the approved plan and shall be considered minor modifications.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you,

Karon Skinner Catrone

Conservation Commission Agent